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8th November 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

During our design and technology learning this half term, year 5 pupils will be making a seasonal 

fruit crumble.  In order to design our crumbles, the children will need to taste different fruits to 

decide what they would like to include.  We will also be making and tasting our crumbles in order to 

evaluate what we have made.  

Please find the permission slip below for you to confirm that you are happy for your child to 

participate in tasting different uncooked fruits, as well as their finished crumble.  Please notify us of 

any food allergies or intolerances that would affect your child’s participation in this activity.  

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Horton 

(Year 5&6 Phase Leader) 

 

Please complete as appropriate 

Food tasting and making – Year 5 

Student Name:_______________________________ 

Class:__________________________ 

 

    I give permission for my child to take part in the making and tasting of food. 

    I do not give permission for my child to take part in the making and tasting of food. 

    My child does not have any food allergies or intolerances I need to make you aware of. 

    My child has a food allergy or intolerance to: ____________________________________ 

    _________________________________________________________________________ 
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